Hello!
Thank you for being interested in auditioning for Symphonic Orchestra!

If you are a current 9th-11th grade student at Irvine HS please talk to Mr. Venlet during the school day.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are a current 8th grade student please click on the Philharmonic Orch Audition Info link and prepare that scale and excerpts. Thank you!

Mr. Venlet
